
Happy New Year!  

   I have, for a long time, appreciated this 
quote from Michael Jordan, arguably the 
greatest pro basketball player of all time: 

"I've missed more than 9000 shots in 
my career. I've lost almost 300 games. 
26 times, I've been trusted to take the 
game-winning shot and missed. I've 
failed over and over and over again in 
my life. And that is why I succeed." 

    I like that Mr. Jordan sees that a failure is not 
an ending, but a chance to learn about  
himself and improve. It brings to mind this 
new year and the opportunity we all have to 
reflect, to reset, and to use what we have 
learned from the beginning of our school year. 

    That is the work we are all engaged in here 
at Bryn Mawr. Our students are learning each 
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From the Principal 

Hannah Gonzalez, is 
our Bilingual Program 
Assistant working with 
students in all grades. 
Her favorite foods are 
elote and empanadas. 
Welcome, Hannah! 

day how to be in community 
with one another, and how 
to take the information 
oƯered to them and expand 
their understanding of the 
world around them. The educators in our 
building are learning each day how to use 
their talents and experience to lead our  
students in reaching for more knowledge and 
applying the lessons to their own lives.  

    I am looking forward to the next four 
months of growth with my colleagues and 
our students. Let's all start this new season 
with a new commitment to work together to 
make this a great year! 
 

Sincerely, 
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ways MPS is celebrating 
with our community 



Counseling Corner by Kim Cook, School Counselor 

Bryn Mawr Elementary Newsletter  February 2025 

February’s Words of the Month are Kindness and  
Empathy. Kindness is defined as the quality of being 
friendly, generous, and considerate.  Empathy is  
defined as showing the ability to understand and share 
the feelings of others.  Please take a look at the activi-
ties and choose a couple to try this month with your 
children.  

Scan the QR code for other great ideas 
to nurture and build kindness and  
empathy at home. 
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WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 26 
12:30PM - 1:30PM 

SCHOOL STUDENT SHOWCASE 

Students and staƯ will decorate their 
doors for Black History Month, then care-
givers and community members will view 
and rank each door on February 26. This 
is a fun way to celebrate and honor those 
who have advocated and advanced Black 
Culture in the US . 

February is I LOVE TO READ MONTH - a time to  
celebrate reading and books! 

In the library, we have been learning about award  
winning books!  K-2 students are reading books  
nominated for the Star of the North book award and 
will vote for their favorite! 

Remember, you can use Destiny Discover to access 
the Bryn Mawr Library Catalog,  
including audio and ebooks.  Be sure 
to ask your student what books they 
are enjoying from the Bryn Mawr  
Library! 


